The North Little Rock Airport Commission had a special called commission meeting by teleconference on Tuesday, October 30<sup>th</sup> at 2:00 p.m.

The following commissioners were present: Mark Halter, Don Blakey, Brad Hughes, Jim Julian, Mark Bentley, Roger Marlin, and Adrienne Smith. Also present were Director Clay Rogers, Jordan Culver with Garver Engineers, and Marie Millier with the City Attorney's Office.

## **New Business**

Bids for new East Side Apron Project- Mr. Culver with Garver goes over the bid amounts from the 3 bidders. Each contractor made a bid for the project with asphalt, and with concrete. The commission discussed the bids and the amounts. The commission discussed adding pavement to the driveway entry from Aviation Way. Mr. Blakey moves to include paving the driveway into the project, and award the contract to the low bidder, Redstone. Mr. Julian seconds. The motion carries unanimously.

Mr. Julian moves to adjourn, Mr. Blakey seconds. The motion carries unanimously.